
 

 
Ear, Nose and Throat – Visiting Medical Practitioners at Bentley Health Service 
 
Some specialists who practise privately also have access to public surgical lists 

within the East Metropolitan Health Service. The specialists listed in these 

documents require a named referral to their private rooms for an initial outpatient 

consultation (where a consultation is not required prior to colonoscopy or 

gastroscopy (i.e. for open access referrals), please follow the WA Adult 

Gastrointestinal Endoscopy Services protocols). The initial consultation may result in 

a cost to the patient, but where surgery is required, the specialist can provide this in 

a non-tertiary public hospital (where clinically appropriate) at no cost to the patient. 

 

Referral to one of these Visiting Medical Practitioners (VMP) may result in shorter 

waiting times for patients and referrals should be sent directly to the Specialist’s 

rooms. 

 

Please note that some VMP services require a co-payment to be made by the 

patient. Contact the VMP to confirm if co-payment is required. 

 

Doctors referring patients to VMPs are encouraged to make the patient aware of 

potential out-of-expenses at the time of referral. 

  

http://ww2.health.wa.gov.au/Articles/A_E/Colonoscopy-and-Gastroscopy-requests
http://ww2.health.wa.gov.au/Articles/A_E/Colonoscopy-and-Gastroscopy-requests


 

Ear, Nose & Throat 

Hinton-Bayre, Anton 
Ph: (08) 9367 8377 
Fax: (08) 9367 7494 

Western ENT 
Suite 51, 100 Murdoch Drive 
MURDOCH WA 6150 

Imani, Pedram 
Ph: (08) 9230 7300 
Fax: (08) 9384 6818 
 

Suites 3 and 4, 40 St Quentin Avenue 
CLAREMONT WA 6010 
 
PO Box 722  
CLAREMONT WA 6910 
 

Lewis, Richard 
Ph: (08) 9386 3044 
Fax: (08) 9386 3133 
 

Hollywood Medical Centre 
Suite 34, 85 Monash Avenue 
NEDLANDS WA 6009 

Rodrigues, Stephen 
Ph: (08) 9386 3055 
Fax: (08) 9386 3133 
 

Hollywood Medical Centre 
Suite 1, 85 Monash Avenue 
NEDLANDS WA 6009 

Please note that some VMP services require a co-payment to be made by the patient. Contact the 
VMP practice to confirm if co-payment is required. 

 


